


SAINTS ROSE & CLEMENT PARISH WARWICK, RI 

 

 

 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 29, 2012 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM � Msgr. Edward F. Egan (8

th

 Anniv.) 

  � Sgt. Dennis James Flanagan 

        (6

th

 Anniv.) 

10:30 AM  Catholic Schools Week Mass 

� Deceased Alumni and Benefactors 

5:00 PM � William Boyle 

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 30, 2012 

Weekday 

7:00 AM  Parishioners of SS. Rose & Clement 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2012 

Saint John Bosco, Priest 

7:00 AM � Manuel DeSouza 

 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2012 

Weekday 

7:00 AM � Andrew Senatore (2

nd

 Anniv.) 

5:30 PM  Confessions 

 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2012 

The Presentation of the Lord 

7:00 AM � Lillian Fournier (Month’s Mind) 

 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2012 

Saint Blaise, Bishop and Martyr / First Friday 

7:00 AM � Holy Souls in Purgatory 

 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2012 

Weekday 

4:00 PM � Camille Rotondo (8

th

 Anniv.) 

� Giuseppe Mastroianni (1

st

 Anniv.) 

 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2012 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM � Margaret Porretta (14

th

 Anniv.) 

  � Pauline Hebert (9

th

 Anniv.) 

10:30 AM � Margaret & Frank Liska 

12 Noon  Baptisms 

5:00 PM � Dorothy Fosh (5

th

 Anniv.) 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

Are Catholic Schools for Your Child? 

 

As a Catholic parent, one of the most important 

decisions in your life and in the lives of your children 

is that of choosing the education that will most benefit 

them.  Consider the following reasons a Catholic 

school is right for your children. 

 

Catholic schools:  

 

• have a proven record of academic excellence. 

• work closely with you for the good of your 

children. 

• continue the religious formation of your 

children begun in your home. 

• have clear and precise goals with high 

expectations. 

• provide a challenging atmosphere. 

• maintain a secure, disciplined environment. 

• have educators who are deeply committed to 

the academic and spiritual development of 

children. 

St. Rose School students score above the national 

average each year in standardized tests and our 

graduates regularly place in honors courses at the high 

schools they attend.  Moreover, our Christian 

environment and emphasis on Christian values form 

children who are polite, self-disciplined and 

respectful—indispensable qualities for success and 

happiness in life. 

 

This weekend is Open House at St. Rose School.  If you 

have school-aged children, please consider sending 

them to St. Rose of Lima School.  Yes, it will entail a 

financial sacrifice (one I try to keep as low as possible), 

but it’s an investment in your son’s and/or daughter’s 

future—one you will never regret!  If you have any 

questions or would like more information, please call 

our principal, Mrs. Jeannine Fuller at 739-6937, visit 

our website at www.saintroseschool.com or stop by 

and see the school this weekend.  God bless you in the 

week ahead. 

 

Fr. Wilson 

 

PS  Deacon Edsall and I will bless throats after all the 

Masses next weekend in honor of St. Blaise.  Everyone 

is welcome to receive this special blessing. 



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

All classes will meet at their scheduled times 

next weekend. 

 

REMINDER TO CONFIRMATION 

STUDENTS & SPONSORS 

On Sunday, February 12

th

 at 12 Noon, there will 

be a meeting in the church hall for all 

Confirmation students and their sponsors.  If you 

have any questions, please call Mrs. Berube. 

 

Weight Watchers Group 

Our next Open House is scheduled for February 15

th

.  

All are welcome to stop by and see how Weight 

Watchers works.  Our new session will begin 

February 22

nd

, but you may join now if you wish.  

Meetings are held every Wednesday at 5:30 PM. 

 

Baptism Preparation Class 

The next Baptism Preparation Class will be held THIS 

Tuesday, January 31

st

 at 7:00 PM in St. Clement 

Church.  Parents and Godparents are asked to attend.  If 

you have any questions, please call Mrs. Eileen 

Kennedy at 739-0212.  Thank you. 
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Rhode Island Catholic 

Our diocesan newspaper, Rhode Island Catholic, has 

begun its annual subscription campaign.  Keep up with all 

the local news about the parishes, priests, religious and 

laypeople of our diocese.  To subscribe, please call 272-

1010.  Thank you. 

 

January 22, 2012 

Sunday Collection…………………….……..……..……………$8,242.50 

A sincere thank you for your support. 

From the Desk of Mrs. Fuller 

St. Rose School Open House 

 

Sunday, January 29

th

 from 12 Noon to 2:00 PM 

 

Saint Rose of Lima School invites all prospective Pre-K to 

Grade 8 students and their parents to attend our Open 

House.  The faculty and I will be available to answer any 

questions.  Everyone is welcome to visit and see the good 

things happening here!  Additionally, we would like to 

extend a special “thank you” to the parishioners of SS. 

Rose & Clement Parish.  Without you St. Rose School 

would not be possible.  Please feel free to join us for any or 

all of the special events happening this week. 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK EVENTS 

• Monday, Jan. 30

th

:  Student Appreciation Day (No 

Homework!) & Bingo Day. 

• Tuesday, Jan. 31

st

:  Compose a Prayer Day.  Each 

class will write a prayer together.  The winning 

prayer will be laminated and sent home to all 

parents. 

• Wednesday, Feb. 1

st

:  Teacher Appreciation Day.  

The Faculty and Staff will be treated to a special 

luncheon by the HSA to thank them for all they do. 

• Thursday, Feb. 2

nd

:  Eighth grade students will 

teach classes and take over administrative duties. 

• Friday, Feb. 3

rd

:  Spirit Day.  Students dress in “Red, 

White & Blue” for the day. 

• Saturday, Feb. 4

th

:  Wine Tasting Evening at the 

Sheraton Hotel ($35 per person).  Please join us as 

we close Catholic Schools Week with this exciting 

night! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our school Spelling Bee was held on January 18

th

.  The 

winners were:  1

st

 place: Haley Besse (Grade 4) and 2

nd

 

place: Sarah Clift (Grade 6).  Our alternate is Ella 

Senerchia (Grade 4).  They will compete in the Diocesan 

Spelling Bee on January 30

th

 at 3:45 PM in St. Mary’s 

School, Cranston.  Good Luck! 

 

EIGHT MONTH CLUB 

Week #20 $50 Winner 

Mrs. Joan Money – Ticket #146 

Thank you to all who support Saint Rose School. 

 

Social Activities Committee Meeting 

Our next meeting will be held THIS Tuesday, 

January 31

st

 at 7:00 PM in the McMahon Garden 

Room.  Please join us (new members always 

welcome) and help us plan our parish social events! 



JANUARY 29, 2012 

 

“SHARE THE SPIRIT” GIFT SHOP 

Don’t know how to talk to Jesus during an Hour of 

Adoration?  Open your Bible at random to see what 

Jesus is saying to you.  Do you own the Greatest 

Book Ever Written?  Come see us.  We can help! 

 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

SENIOR YOUTH GROUP 

Our Senior Youth Group will get together THIS Sunday 

evening following the 5:00 PM Mass in the Parish 

Youth Center.  All teens in Grades 9 - 12 are welcome! 

 

JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP 

Ice Skating Party 

Friday, February 3

rd

 from 7:00 to 10:00 PM 

Bank of America Skating Center 

For more information, please contact Mrs. Jessing at 

739-5562 or Mrs. Martin at 965-0729. 

 

SPREAD THE WORD 

Our Parish Mission will be held from Monday, March 

12

th

 to Wednesday, March 14

th

 and will be given by the 

Capuchin Sisters of Nazareth.  The Capuchin Sisters are 

a contemplative order of religious women who give 

missions on deepening our prayer life and love of the 

Eucharist.  We are blessed to have them at our parish.  

Please mark your calendars and spread the word! 

 

Sip & Not So Silent Auction 

Saturday, February 4, 2012 

Sheraton Hotel, Post Road, Warwick 

6:30 PM to 10:00 PM 

Tickets:  $35 per person 

All proceeds to benefit St. Rose of Lima School. 

For more information, please call 739-6937. 

 

* MARK YOUR CALENDARS * 

Parish Sock Hop 

Saturday, March 17

th

 

Come join us for a night of music and food from the 

1950s and 1960s.  Dig out your poodle skirts or your go-

go boots.  Get out your brylcreem and leather jackets.  

Dance to the music of Fats Domino, the Shirelles & the 

Righteous Brothers.  Stay tuned for more details. 

 

Marriage Encounter Weekend in RI 

February 10 – 12, 2012, Wakefield, RI 

For more information, please call 

1-800-710-WWME or visit www.WWME.org.
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INTERIOR PAINTING
by ERNIE

FREE ESTIMATES
Licensed & Insured   (401) 738-0463

St. roSe of LimA, WArWick 03-0323 WDecember 30, 2011   9:11 Am

Iggy’s Doughboys & ChowDer house

2 FIsh & ChIps, 1/2 DOz. ClAm CAkes

& 2 Cups OF ChOWDeR OR sAlAD
$1695

+TAX

737-9459 must present Coupon - exp. 4/26/10

889 Oakland Beach Ave.
Warwick, RI 02886 www.iggysdoughboys.com

Bus: 401.828.2100, x320

Fax: 401.821.5889

Cell: 401.529.9144

leslie.ingalls@century21.com

Access America
1025 Tiogue Ave.

Coventry


�� 	���

�

� � ���� $"�� �� � � � � � 	 	 � � � � � � �&�%%%�� � � � � "� � �  #�� ! �

� � � � � �� � � � �� � �
� � � �
 � � � �
 � �
� � � 
 � � � �

� � � �� � � �� � �� � � � � �� � 
 � �� � �� �� � � �� �� 
 � � � �
�
 � � � � � �	 � �
 � � 	 �� � � �� �� � �� � � �� � � � � �� 
 
 � � �

� � �	 � � � � �� � � �� � � � �� � � � � � � �� � � � ��� �� � � � �� � � � � � � �� �
" 6+) /(2/</4- �/4�
=�� (8+3 +49�� /4/8. /4-
=�& /4*5; �! +62()+3 +498
=�& (9+76755,/4-

� 7++�� 89/3 (9+8

Upsizing? Downsizing?
Need to move?

I can help!

I am a full time Realtor
working with

buyers and sellers!

Call today!


